
MCMAHON’S CYCLES SALES 

Valley Chapter HOG Newsletter 
  

 
 

November 2011 
 

2011 Officers 
 

●Director● 
Bob Tate 724.312.0897 
rtate3631@comcast.net 
 

●Assistant Director● 
Sherm Hostetter 724-601-2333 
auction2@verizon.net 
 

●Secretary/Editor● 
Kim McConnell 724.336.2178 
kooknkim@windstream.net 
 

●Treasurer● 
Denise Meyer 724.891.6292 
denisemeyertire@verizon.net 
 

Appointed Positions 
 

●Activities● 
Jeff Meyer 724.775.2141 
jeffmeyertire@verizon.net 
 

●L.O.H.● 
Denise Meyer 724.891.6292 
denisemeyertire@verizon.net 
 

●Membership● 
Joan Bundy 724.728.6283 
Jlbundy1@verizon.net 
 

●Photo● 
Debbie Brewer 724.891.1217 
 

●Historian● 
Mel Bundy 
Jlbundy1@verizon.net 
 

●Road Captains● 
John Brewer (Head) 
724.891.1217 
 
Bob Tate 724.312.0897 
 
Tom Todd 724.378.9077 
 
Bill O’Brien 412.974.6321 
 

●Safety● 
Terry Alvaro 724.843.6583 
 

●Web Master● 
Mark Sims 
msims59@zoominternet.net 
 

●Welfare● 
Val McMahon 724.843.7204 
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Activities/Dates to Remember, Mark Your Calendar 
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 19th Bridgewater Borough’s Annual Light Up Night 
This is an annual celebration to kick off the Holiday Season. Come see Bridge 
Street decorated in Christmas splendor as you watch the always enjoyable Light 
Up Night parade.  And don’t forget to stop over at the Beaver Valley Federal 
Credit Union to have your picture taken with Kris Kringle himself!  Decorate your 
bikes and remember to wear a Santa hat.  Meet at 6pm at McMahon’s 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 25th BEAVER FALLS LIGHT UP NIGHT & CHRISTMAS 
PARADE  Meet at 6pm at McMahon’s and we will ride up to the parades starting 
point as a group.  Decorate your bikes and remember to wear a Santa Hat.  No 
Santa costumes, please.  The Parade ushers in the “Real Santa” at the end 
of the parade and we all know that there is only one Santa Claus! 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3rd, ANNUAL HOG CHRISTMAS PARTY will be held 
at Daugherty Fire Hall, located at 4198 Marion Hill Road, Daugherty Township.    
THIS IS AN ADULT PARTY, starting at 6:00 pm with dinner being served at    
7:00 pm.  The party is open to all club members, family and friends.  This is 
always an enjoyable evening.  Cost to bring a Guest is $18.00.   Please contact 
Val McMahon at 724-843-7204 to confirm your reservation for dinner. 

Please remember to bring an appetizer or dessert to supplement the dinner. 

There will be a Gift Exchange.  Please Warp you gift and mark if it is for 
Male/Female and place under the tree upon arriving. 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 10th McMAHON’S ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY        
Stop by around 11:30 am and maybe you will find a last minute Christmas present 
for that special Harley enthusiast on your list.  There will be food, drinks and fun. 

FRIDAY, MARCH 23, 2012 – SUNDAY, MARCH 25, 2012                               
BUS TRIP to HARLEY-DAVIDSON MUSEUM in MILWAUKEE                           

..….. WE NEED AT LEAST 40 PEOPLE TO MAKE THIS TRIP WORK…….. 

Cost of the Bus $130.00 per person ($65.00 is DUE when you make your 
reservation with Bill or Val). 

Hotel Reservations can be made by calling the Radisson Hotel at (414) 257-
3400, $99.00 per night and you will be staying 2 nights.  The bus will be able 
to accommodate 52 people.   

The schedule is to leave McMahon’s parking lot no later than 9:00 am and 
travel most of the day on the 23rd stopping to eat and to take a break.  Once 
you arrive at the hotel in Milwaukee, you will be free to check out the hotel 
which has a very nice restaurant and bar.  On Saturday, the 24th the group 
will tour the museum and this will take most of the day, you will eat lunch at 
the museum.  Saturday night, Bill will be in charge of dinner arrangements. 

You will travel home on Sunday, the 25th.  Reserve your seat now!!! 



  

APRIL AP PA STATE H.O.G. RALLY in ROSTRAVER, PA - AUGUST 20th thru AUGUST 23rd.                                      

More info at www.pastatehogrally.com 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:29 pm by Bob Tate. 

Pre-Ride – Three bikes left McMahon’s and rode to Wallace Run Road and then down Rt. 51 to the meeting. 

Attendance – There were 30 members/guests  New Members – None  Visitors – None  

Bill McMahon & Lillian Lapcevich approved the minutes from the October meeting. 

Assistant Director – Sherm announced that Officer Training will be held in April at the David Lawrence Convention 
Center in Pittsburgh.  Anyone who wants to give Sherm their camera memory card, he will put together a picture 
colleague for the Christmas Party.  (He will return your memory card). 

Secretary/Editor – Kim had nothing to report.  Membership – Val reported that we have 107 paid members. 

Activities – Jeff report that the trip to Cheeseman’s Halloween Trail was a great time.  Jeff would like to plan a 
dinner outing for sometime in January. 

Ladies of Harley – Denise is asking for donations for the baskets that will be raffled off for the Chinese Auction at 
the Christmas party.  You can either donate items or put together a basket yourself.  Raffle tickets will be sold the 
night of the Christmas party. 

Lead Road Captain – John reminded everyone about the upcoming holiday parades. 

Safety Officer – Terry reminded everyone to be careful when riding, watch out for Deer, loose gravel and wet 
leaves.  Please just use “Common Sense”. 

Photographer – Debbie was unable to attend.  Historian – Mel was unable to attend. 

Sponsoring Dealer – Bill thanked everyone who attended the Annual Halloween Party, he was impressed with the 
number of people who dressed up.  1st Place Ladies – Denise Meyer, Dorothy from the Wizard of Oz and Toto.      
1st Place Men’s –Bob Tate, Dirty Sanchez     Best Couple – Jeff & Sylvia Simon, Ketchup & Mustard.              

Saturday, December 10th McMahon’s Christmas Party, Please don’t forget to bring canned 
goods that will benefit the local food bank. 

New Business – Bob Tate, Sherm Hostetter and Denise Meyer are all going to continue in their positions for 2012.  
The position of Secretary/Editor is still available. 
 
Old Business – The Club has decided to place an order for Shirts and Sweatshirts.  All orders have to be Pre-
Paid.  If you would like to place an order, please see Kim McConnell.  The Order will be placed in January 2012. 
 
Welfare – Val reported that Debbie Brewer’s mother passed away.  Fred Lloyd had knee surgery and Ron Krut is 
going to have knee surgery on November 16th.  The Salvation Army is once again asking that you stop by 
McMahon’s and pick-up a couple children’s tags off the Christmas tree.  Val will also have tags available at the HOG 
Christmas Party. 
 
50/50 Winner – John Brewer won $46.00 and the club received $46.00. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:31 pm.  Tony Santilli and Checkers White made the motion to adjourn the meeting. 

Minutes from November 8th Meeting 
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MCMAHON’S CYCLE 
 
613 7th Avenue 
Beaver Falls, PA 15010 
(724)-846-6251 
 

Monday thru Friday 8:00 am – 6:00 pm 
Saturday 9:00 am – 3:00 pm 

Closed Sunday 

 

 
 

Web Site:  www.valleychapterhog.com 
 

Chapter #4155 
 

Current Membership 107 

 

*********************************** 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 19th                             
BRIDGEWATER ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARADE 

*********************************** 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 25th                                
BEAVER FALLS  ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARADE 

********************************** 

Next Meeting – Tuesday, January 10th, 2012 at 7:30 pm 
 

“Special Dinner Prices” 
 

GRAND VALLEY INN 
452 Constitution Blvd. 

Fallston, PA (724) 843-9000 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REMINDER:  Newsletters will only be sent to dues paying 
members, H.O.G. and our local Chapter dues need to be 
current.  Our 2012 Chapter dues are still only $10.00 


